Site Preparation for Burke Mountain Secondary

School and City of Coquitlam Park

Site preparation is beginning soon for the construction of Burke
Mountain Secondary School and City of Coquitlam outdoor sport
and recreation facilities.

Work includes tree removal, ground levelling, and construction
of an access road. The project team will ensure all site work is in
compliance with applicable bylaws and environmental regulations.

We will do everything possible to minimize neighbourhood impact;
however, we know that some disruption is unavoidable and thank
you for your patience.

A public information session will be scheduled for this spring so you
can learn more about the project and ask questions.
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